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FDOT resurfacing Lem Turner Road from I-95 to Soutel Drive 
 

Jacksonville – Resurfacing improvements on Lem Turner Road (S.R. 115) between I-95 and 

Soutel Drive are scheduled to begin today, weather and schedule permitting.  

The project improvements will include removing and replacing the top layer of asphalt between 

I-95 and Soutel Drive, updating handicap accessible ramps, sidewalk repairs, guardrail 

replacement and pedestrian signal upgrades.  

Detours will not be required to complete this work (subject to change). However, lane closures 

will be allowed Monday through Saturday from 9 p.m. to 6 a.m.  

No lane closures will be allowed on Sundays. 

Preferred Materials Inc. was hired by FDOT to complete the work for an estimated cost of $3 

million by fall 2018, weather and schedule permitting.  

For more information regarding construction projects, please visit www.nflroads.com or contact 

FDOT personnel at 904-831-FDOT.  
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